
COUNCIL MEETINGS
Wednesday 15 March 2.00pm 
(Council Chambers, Leongatha)
Dates are also listed on Council’s 
website at:
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/ 
meeting-dates
To watch the ‘open’ part of the 
meeting live or when it suits you, 
visit:
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/live

South Gippsland Shire Council News

Please contact the Governance 
Team for questions about Council 
Meetings.
REQUEST FOR TENDER
Council is seeking submissions from 
qualified companies/applicants for 
the following:
RFT/361 – Korumburra Rail 
Precinct Car Park; Stage 1
Tenders close 2.00pm AEST on 
Tuesday 14 March 2023.

RFT/356 – Venus Bay Tourism 
Precinct
Tenders close at 2.00pm AEST on 
Tuesday 28 March 2023.
Documentation is available from 
Council’s e-Tendering Portal
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
tenders
CONTACT US
9 Smith Street, Leongatha 
03 5662 9200 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au

Planning Scheme Review

Are you looking for work?

Need staff for your business?

The Gippsland Local Jobs Expos give 
employers and jobseekers the opportunity 
to meet in person to discuss jobs available 
in the local area.

Book a stand to meet job seekers face-to-
face or post a job on the job board.

Free sausage sizzle!

Thursday 16 March, 9.30am–2.30pm

Leongatha Memorial Hall, 6–8 McCartin St, 
Leongatha.

South Gippsland
Jobs Expo

Every four years, we must review our 
Planning Scheme to ensure it is hitting 
the mark.
As with any review, this has highlighted 
significant challenges and some work 
we need to do.
SIGNIFICANT CHALLENGES
Coastal Planning 
Many of the current controls are not 
specific enough, don’t clearly state 
the preferred outcomes for each area, 
and don’t provide enough guidance for 
applicants and decision-makers.
Rural Planning 
We need to protect our agricultural 
resources, the landscape and visual 
amenities of our rural areas and 
provide better guidance on conflicting 
planning considerations. 
For example, reducing the undesirable 
visual impact from buildings high on 
main roads, particularly tourism routes 
and valued viewpoints.

Managing the Growth of Nyora 
Currently experiencing significant 
demand for growth, but further work 
needs to be done to plan for Nyora’s 
future growth and development. 
 
RECOMMENDATIONS 
Are grouped into the following 
categories:
•	 Further Strategic Work
•	 Planning Scheme Amendment
•	 Process Improvements
•	 Advocacy
•	 Other Work to Consider
We encourage you to let us know if 
we are on the right track or need to 
consider anything else.
Please share your thoughts with us by 
Wednesday 15 March 2023. 
Please visit: 
yoursay.southgippsland.vic.gov.au


